
From:"Jan Lesher" <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov> 
Sent:Mon, 4 Apr 2022 13:26:18 -0700 
To:"David Higuera" <David.Higuera@pima.gov> 
Cc:"Monica Perez" <Monica.Perez@pima.gov>;"Matt Heinz" <Matt.Heinz@pima.gov> 
Subject:RE: Chuck's Contract 
 
Not to my knowledge
I am checking with HR
 
 
From: David Higuera <David.Higuera@pima.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:23 PM 
To: Jan Lesher <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov> 
Cc: Monica Perez <Monica.Perez@pima.gov>; Matt Heinz <Matt.Heinz@pima.gov> 
Subject: Re: Chuck's Contract
 
Did his employment status change in 2021 from employee to contractor?
 
Thank you, 
DH

Sent from my iPhone
 
 

On Apr 4, 2022, at 1:11 PM, Jan Lesher <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov> wrote:

There has been no modification to his contract current contract.
 
From: David Higuera <David.Higuera@pima.gov>  
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 1:07 PM 
To: Jan Lesher <Jan.Lesher@pima.gov>; Monica Perez <Monica.Perez@pima.gov> 
Cc: Matt Heinz <Matt.Heinz@pima.gov> 
Subject: Chuck's Contract
 
Hi Jan,
 
Sup. Heinz just learned that Chuck official resigned from his staff role in July, 2021, and continued on as 
a contractor with the County. Is that true?
 
If so, can you please send us a copy of the Contract Chuck signed in July?
 
Thank you,
David
 
 
David R. Higuera 
Chief of Staff 
Dr. Matt Heinz, Supervisor, District 2
Pima County Board of Supervisors
Cell:  (520) 269-9180
David.Higuera@pima.gov
 
 


